
SCHOOL BOARD OF PINELLAS COUNTY, FLORIDA 
WORKSHOP – July 26, 2011 

 
 
 
The School Board of Pinellas County, Florida, conducted a workshop on  Tuesday, July 
26, 2011, at 4:00 p.m., in the Cabinet Conference Room, Administration Building, 301 
4th Street S.W., Largo, Florida. 
 
Present:  Mrs. Carol J. Cook, Chairperson;  Ms. Janet R. Clark, Mrs. Terry Krassner, 
Mrs. Linda S. Lerner, Mrs. Peggy L. O’Shea, Mr. Lew Williams, Members; Dr. Julie 
Janssen, Superintendent;  Mr. James F. Madden, Deputy Superintendent; and, Mr. James 
A. Robinson, General Counsel.  Mrs. Robin L. Wikle, Vice Chairperson, was not 
present. 
 

 Superintendent Evaluation Process – Dr. Behrokh Ahmadi presented documents 
to be considered by the Board while they complete the evaluation of Dr. Janssen.  Those 
documents included: District Performance Data; District Strategic Plan; Staff Survey 
Results; Status of District Differentiated Accountability; Superintendent Evaluation 
Instrument and Timeline; and, Superintendent’s Plans.  Board Members will rate the 
Superintendent on the evaluation instrument and meet individually with the 
Superintendent to discuss their evaluation July 22 through August 19.  The results will be 
shared and discussed at a workshop scheduled for August 30, 2011. 
 

 
No official actions were taken by the Board at this workshop.  An audio recording of 
this workshop is filed in the Board Office archives.  This workshop adjourned at 4:46 
p.m. 
 
 

_________________________        __________________________ 
                Chairperson      Secretary 
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